
JUNE 2006 AREA FORUM FEEDBACK & ACTION CHECKLIST 
 

Forum Issue Councillor/
Officer

What has been done? Completed?

Rawtenstall Issue of road works on Burnley 
Road and consultation period 

County 
Councillor 
H. 
Harding/Jer
ry Smith 

Mark Hornby in Highways has responded.  A decision 
was made at Lancashire Local meeting on 16th 
January to extend consultation period to end of 
February. Two residents’ groups which had raised the 
matter were informed (Burnley Road Action Group and 
Cribden Residents Association). The proposed safety 
works were sent to both groups inviting their 
comments.  
To date neither group has responded but a further 
letter to each group is to be sent inviting them to 
respond with a deadline, after which a lack of 
response will be taken as indicating they have no 
objections to the proposed works.  The works will then 
go ahead. 

Yes

Rawtenstall Condition of Town Centre 
Memorial Gardens known as 
Sparrow Park – Grass cutting now 
down on a regular basis – Lack of 
flower beds 

NEAT 
Team 
Officer, 
Aled 
Thomas 

Maintenance of Sparrow Park is a priority, the Parks 
team have been made aware of the situation 

Yes

Rawtenstall Overflowing waste bins and 
benches in Town Centre Memorial 
– Asked if benches could be 
bolted down and larger bins 
provided 

NEAT 
Team 
Officer, 
Aled 
Thomas 

The existing bins are adequate.  However, they are to 
be serviced more frequently.  The benches are bolted 
down. 

Yes

Rawtenstall 
 
 
 
 
 

A member of the public expressed 
concerns about missed bin 
collections and also that people 
on assistance had been missed 
and then had to wait a week for 
another collection 

Cllr. 
Entwistle  

Cllr. Entwistle informed Alison Tradewell that the 
problems have now been resolved. 

 
Yes 
 
 
 

 


